
SO MUCH MORE IN 2024
 For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the  Lord , “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. Jer 29:11

As we return from Christmas break for the final two weeks of the first semester and the start of
the second, we reflect on the many things we love about Laramie Christian Academy.  Here are
what some families are saying. 
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We are pleased to announce that our enrollment for 2024-2025 opens February first.  Details for next
year’s enrollment include the following features which we think you will be excited about.

Tuition rates for 2024-2025 are $4295 per student, 
Multi-student discounts and vested family discounts are also applied.  
Returning families who register by February 29 receive a waived registration deposit option. 
Families have the option of choosing a 12 month payment plan this year instead of only a 10
month option.  This will result in lower monthly payments for the same overall tuition. 

ENROLLMENT  FOR  2024-25  OPENS  FEBRUARY  F IRST

In January, we welcomed 4 new students to our
k-8 student body.  It has been fun getting to
know new classmates and their families.  We are
excited for February 1st, when our enrollment
opens for the 2024-2025 school year.  Interest is
high for next year and we advise registering
early to be sure your student has a spot.

TU I T I ON  RATES  TO  REMA IN  THE  SAME ,  SOME  W ILL  FEEL  A  DECREASE



I CE  SKAT ING  - -  2024                K I CK -OFF  
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DATES TO REMEMBER

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

FEB 1 -- ENROLLMENT OPENS

A student favorite field trip, for January was
met again with enthusiasm as students took
to the ice.

FEB 19 -- NO SCHOOL - ALL -- PRESIDENT’S DAY

JAN 15 -- NO SCHOOL -- STAFF DEVELOPMENT, MLK-JR 

JAN 19 -- END OF FIRST SEMESTER 

FEB 29 -- DEADLINE FOR WAIVED REGISTRATION FEE

It is always a blessing to see our students help
one another and to see students improve in
their skating ability within just our one
session.

What’s Mrs. McKamey’s favorite part of Kick-Off?  
“Seeing all our families together enjoying a meal and
doing community.”  Coming together to raise funds
for our amazing academy is such a blessing causes
everyone to gather and gives us a rare community
opportunity.


